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File No. : 04-1 000-20-2020-260 

May 15, 2020 

Dear 

Re: Request for Access to Records under the Freedom of Information and Protection 
of Privacy Act (the "Act") · 

I am responding to your request of May 8, 2020 for: 

Architectural floor plans from 1982-1983 for the historical "Denman Place Hotel" 
located at 1733 Comox Street, Vancouver. (This was the "secondary address" of 
1010 Denman Street. Both of these addresses no longer exist and have been 
converted to the contemporary civic address 1763 Comox Street.) The associated 
Parcel Identifier is 002-982-455. 

The Denman Place Hotel was also known by the name "Inn at Denman Place" or 
the "Denman Place Inn". This request is for architectural floor plans or related 
documents for the entire building that show the layout of the hotel rooms in 1982-
1983. 

Date range: January 1, 1982 to December 31, 1983* 
, *NOTE: The architectural records reflecting the layout from 1982-1983 may have 
been made before 1982 (or after 1983) 

The records requested are publicly available on a fee for service basis thro.ugh the Property 
Research section of the By-law and Compliance Administration branch, Development, Building 
& Licensing Department. To access these records please contact Property Research at 
property.research@vancouver.ca. 

As per section 3(1)U) of FIPPA, records available on a fee for service basis are "out of scope" of 
the Act An FOi request is not required in order to obtain the records from the Property 
. Research section. · 

Under section 52 of the Act, and within 30 business days of receipt of this letter, you may ask 
the Information & Privacy Commissioner to review any matter related to the City's response to 
your FOi request by writing to: Office of the Information & Privacy Commissioner, 
info@oipc.bc.ca or by phoning 250-387-5629. 

City Hall 453 West 12th Avenue Vancouver BC V5Y 1V4 vancouver.ca 
City Clerk's Department tel: 604.829.2002 fax: 604.873.7419 



If you request a review, please provide the Commissioner's office with: 1) the request number 
(#04-1000-20-2020-260); 2) a copy of this letter; 3) a copy of your original request; and 4) 
detailed reasons why you are seeking the review. 

Yours truly, 

Cobi Falconer, FOi Case Manager, ATIP, for 

[Signature on file] 

Barbara J. Van Fraassen, BA 
Director, Access to Information & ·Privacy 
Barbara. vanfraassen@vancouver.ca 
453 W 12th Avenue Vancouver BC VSY 1V4 

*If you have any questions, please email us at foi@vancouver.ca and we will respond to you as 
soon as possible. Or you can call the FOi Case Manager at 604.871.6584. 
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